
Do you know a physician who may be interested in becoming part of the Sanford Jackson 
Health family? You could help strengthen Sanford Jackson’s rural health care system,  
while putting money in your pocket.

The Jackson Healthcare Foundation in partnership with Sanford Health is now offering 
members of our communities the chance to earn a new physician incentive payment.  
It is easy to take part and you can feel good about helping your community thrive.

Simply contact the Senior Director at Sanford Jackson Medical Center. All you have to  
do is provide the physician candidate’s contact information.

If the physician you refer is hired at Sanford Jackson Medical Center, you may be eligible for 
a $10,000 payment from the Jackson Healthcare Foundation and a $5,000 payment from 
Sanford Health. For eligibility and exclusions please contact Senior Director, Sanford Jackson 
Medical Center.

Excited? Ready to learn more? For more information contact: 
Dawn Schnell, Senior Director 
(507) 847-2420 or  
dawn.schnell@sanfordhealth.org

Become eligible for $15,000 with new physician recruitment incentive payment.

Help Bring Physician Talent to Jackson, MN
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